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Secretary of the Interior Douglas McKay today announced that the Hopi Indian Agency, located on the
Hopi Reservation in Arizona, will report administratively to the Phoenix Area Office of the Bureau of
Indian Affairs. This change has been vigorously sought by Senator Barry Goldwater for some time
because of his feeling that the interests and orientation of the Hopi Indians are toward Arizona. Hopi
trading activity since the days of the early settlers has centered in communities south of their
reservation, and they find employment, attend schools and hospitals in these communities. The effective
date of the transfer of administrative jurisdiction will be worked out with the Area Directors concerned.
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